
March 9, 2024 

Dear  

 

It is a great concern to me to find out that Canada is negotiating a Global 
Pandemic treaty with the World Health Organization (WHO).   

As I researched more and  more about this treaty, I was deeply troubled because 
this agreement affects the rights of Canadian citizens and Canada’s democracy.  
This treaty will give the WHO more power and authority over future pandemics 
without any accountability.  There has been very little of reporting and exposure 
of such negotiations by the mainstream media.  As of today, Canada is only few 
months away from ratifying this treaty.  

One of the Members of Parliament has already expressed their concerns over this 
treaty.  Dr. Leslyn Lewis has gathered over 90,000 signatures opposing the Global 
Pandemic Treaty between Canada and the WHO.  She has expressed her concerns 
that “Canada must be careful to not sign anything that could give away our 
sovereignty on health care, even if there is tremendous international pressure to 
do so for the sake of pandemic preparedness.” 

I am bringing this to your attention as a very concerned citizen.  I urge you to get 
more informed on this matter and see how this treaty is disastrous for Canada.  
Please reply to my email below and let me know what your thoughts are. 

Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                          . 
Signature 
 
                                                                                                         . 
Print Name 
 
                                                                                                         .  
Email  
 

cc:  The Right Honorable Justin Trudeau (justin.trudeau@parl.gc.ca) 
The Honorable Pierre Poilievre (pierre.poilievre@parl.gc.ca) 
Stand United (getupnmoveme@gmail.com) 
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